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!,Ty dear Mrs. Deakins: 

December 1, 1947 

FOUNDRIES 

Greenwood, South Carolina 

Heiligerlee, The Netherlands 

I have heard n::>thing about the proposed Will Rogers Iv:emorial 
Tower Carillon since receiving a copy of Wyatt C. Hedrick's 

letter to }:!r. Carter of September 16, at which time he enclosed 
a print of the proposed changes and louvers to be put in the 
Toiver so that the Carillon could satisfactorily speak from the 
Tower. 

I would greatly appreciate it if you would write me a few lines 
on this hoped-for completion to the tower of the Will Rogers 
Memorial group, bringing me up to date. Mr. vanBergen was also 
enquiring about this matter a short time ago, and, it seems, the 
Dutch Government is also interested in doing anything it can to 
aid the cause, principally in expediting the Carillon's founding 
and shipment from Holland to this country. 

Sincerely yours, 

tJ:;::a~P,,~~ 


